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Hi Amy,


Thanks for talking with me last week. I am sending the letter below on behalf of my dad,
Billy Simpson.


If you have any further suggestions, please let us know.


Thanks,


Sharon Beller/502-548-3467


⬇


Hello,


My name is Billy Simpson and I live at 2503 North Western Parkway. I am writing this
letter to request consideration of an alternative plan, to improve the attractiveness of our
privacy fence.


I have included a photo rendition of the updated improvement. I am proposing to cut 1
foot off the top and planting several bushes along the front, to add to its curb appeal. I
understand it is currently a bit of an eyesore and I am willing to make an effort to change
that.


We live in a high crime area and this fence protects our family, pets and the contents of a
3-car garage.
 


I appreciate any consideration to this matter.
 


Thank you,
Billy Simpson 
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